
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are running a trip for GCSE Drama students to see ‘Blood Brothers’ at Chequer Mead Theatre in 
East Grinstead on Thursday 26th February 2015.  This is the play version of the show and will be the 

set play that students will perform extracts from as well as write about in their final exam. 

 

As the theatre is in East Grinstead, we will assemble outside Chequer Mead at 7.00pm and dismiss 

students from the venue.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £8.75 and spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.  

Please make an online payment or forward a cheque payable to Sackville School and ensure that 

money and the permission slip are returned by Friday 13th February at the latest. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs A Beasley 

Curriculum Leader of Drama  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Dear Mrs Beasley 

 

I give permission for my child…………………………………………………………………. (student’s name) to attend 
the theatre visit to see ‘Blood Brothers’ on Thursday 26th February. 

 

I have paid £8.75 online/I enclose a cheque to Sackville School for £8.75 in payment (please delete 

as appropriate).  

 

I understand that good behaviour will be expected during the trip.  

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………….……………….. Parent/Carer 
 

 


